
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Regular meeting of 

the Recreation and Parks Commission of the City of 

Rialto for Wednesday, April 2, 2024, is cancelled. 

The next regular Recreation and Parks Commission 

meeting is scheduled to be held on Wednesday, May 

7, 2024. 

If you have any questions, please contact the 

Parks, Recreation & Community Services Department 
at (909) 421-4949. 
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